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Iain Rush

From: Iain Rush
Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2023 12:27 PM
To: 'hunter@planning.nsw.gov.au'
Cc: 'Yasmin.Campbell@planning.nsw.gov.au'; 'clay.logan@planning.nsw.gov.au'; Jenny 

Mewing
Subject: Planning Proposal PP-2022-1649 - Cessnock Vineyards District Planning Proposal
Attachments: Cessnock Vineyard District Planning Proposal PP-2022-1649 _  Planning 

Proposal.pdf; Cessnock Vineyards District Tourist Centre Land Use Conflict Risk 
Assessment _ LUCRA.pdf

Afternoon, 
 
Council has amended its Planning Proposal for the Cessnock Vineyards District (PP-2022-1649) to address the items 
raised in the Department’s Gateway determination dated 22 December 2022 (as amended on 29 June 2023). 
 
Please find attached to this email:  

- the amended Planning Proposal; and  
- Land Use Conflict Risk Assessment to support the Planning Proposal. 

 
Please let me know whether you require any further information to complete your assessment of the Planning 
Proposal. 
 
Regards, 

 

Iain Rush Senior Infrastructure Contributions Planner 
62-78 Vincent St | PO Box 152 | Cessnock NSW 2325 
p 02 4993 4155 
www.cessnock.nsw.gov.au  

 
Integrity, Respect, Teamwork, Accountability and Excellence 

I acknowledge Aboriginal people as the traditional custodians of the land on which Cessnock City Council 
offices and operations are located, and pay my respects to Elders past, present and future. 
 


